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Two or more City Commissioners and /or Advisory Board members may be present at this meeting.

Wednesday, June 27, 2018 | 2 PM – 4 PM
City Hall, Commission Chambers

100 North Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Las Olas Boulevard Mobility Workshop with  
Vice Mayor Sorensen and Commissioner Glassman

Improving Safety and 
Mobility for Everyone!

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with its neighbors to create a definitive vision for Las Olas 
Boulevard between S. Andrews Avenue and the beach to live, work, and play.

Join Vice Mayor Ben Sorensen and District 2 Commissioner Steven Glassman as they bring the 
community together for a public meeting to review prior planning efforts for the Las Olas corridor and 
provide your comments on its future. This meeting will include a presentation of the existing master 
planning and construction efforts, traffic data, and current and future funding.

Neighbors are invited and encouraged to provide their vision for the future of the Las Olas Boulevard 
corridor at this meeting. 

We look forward to working with you to enhance safety and mobility on the Boulevard.

For more information, please visit www.fortlauderdale.gov/lasolasproject or contact the Transportation 
and Mobility Department at (954) 828-4826 or transportation@fortlauderdale.gov.
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